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EXTRA! EXTRA!

Luxury home builder and three-time Best of our Valley winner, Rosewood Homes, is in the works of building a gated, luxury home neighborhood
called "33 Campbell Place" in the "Camelback Corridor," directly in the heart of the Valley. 

This prestigious piece of land is walking distance from the Biltmore Fashion Park and right in the middle of restaurant row, including some of the
finest eateries in the country.

"Our 33 Campbell Place neighborhood will offer 18-uniquely designed homes in a wonderful mature neighborhood with convenient access to
major employers and the Valley’s finest restaurants and shopping," said David Kitnick, President of Rosewood Homes.

Not only is this place close enough to fine dining and fashionable shopping destinations, it's also far enough away from the busy corporate
centers and nightlife hotspots, creating the ultimate oasis set amidst scenic mountain views.

33 Campbell Place is scheduled to open March 2013.

To learn more, email Rosewood at jhaney@rosewoodhomes.com or visit www.rosewoodhomes.com.

 

To vote for Rosewood Homes in Best of our Valley 2013, visit www.arizonafoothillsmagazine.com/best-of-our-valley-2013

To read more about their Best of our Valley win, visit www.arizonafoothillsmagazine.com/be-in-afm
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